
Nottingham City 
Council wants to axe 

366 jobs 
 

Jobs at risk include 
qualified social workers, 
adult care workers, staff 

who support children 
with disabilities or people 

with Alzheimer's 
 

Children homes and day 
care centres will close.  

Libraries and tourist 
centres like Nottingham 
Castle will close part of 

the week 
 

UNISON cares about 
Nottingham.  Help us 

fight these cuts 



 
To hear the latest on the job cuts 

come along to one of these 
Redundancy Update Meetings 

 
Wednesday 6 May 2009 

Sherwood Room, Denewood Centre  
 

Thursday 7 May 2009 
Council House, Old Market Square 

 
Friday 8 May 2009 

Room E1 Sandfield Centre 
 

Meetings take place 12.30 - 1.30 pm 
 

UNISON NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS: USE YOUR VOTE  
 
It is very important that all UNISON members vote in these 
elections, which will elect the National Leadership of UNISON for 
the next two years. The balloting period runs from 14 April to 15 
May 2009, and ballot papers will be sent to your home 
address.  If you have not received a ballot paper by 21 April, 
please ring the ballot helpline on 0845 355 0845. 
 
For your information, Nottingham City UNISON nominated the 
following people: 
 
April Ashley   Black Members Female Seat 
Hugo Pierre   Black Members Male Seat 
 
Jean Thorpe   East Midlands Region Female Seat 
Sharon Vasselin  East Midlands Region Female Seat 
Richard Buckwell  East Midlands Region Male Seat 
Ann MacMillan Wood East Midlands Region Reserved Seat 
   
Phoebe Watson  Local Government Female Seat 
Marsha Jane Thompson  Local Government Female Seat 
Glenn Kelly   Local Government Male Seat 
Paul Holmes  Local Government General Seat 
 
Christopher Leary  Young Member Seat 

There Has Never Been A More Important Time For You To Be A Member Of UNISON  
  
 UNISON Nottingham City Branch 
 4 - 6 Perth Street 
 Nottingham  
 NG1 3LU. Tel: 9156883 

NON MEMBERS ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND THE REDUNDANCY 
MEETINGS  AS LONG AS THEY JOIN ON THE DAY 

Where are we now?  UNISON continues to 
campaign against the Council’s job cuts both in 
the media and in talks with the senior 
managers. The Council’s leaders have been 
challenged to a public debate and at the time of 
writing we are awaiting to see if they will meet 
us without hiding behind the spin they’ve used 
so far. 

As details of the proposals reach staff it’s 
important that you let your UNISON reps know 
what the effects look like being.  We are still in 
the official consultation period and we need as 
many members as possible to become involved 
in the struggle to save jobs and services.  To 
keep updated, visit the Branch web site: 
www.nottinghamcityunison.org.uk  
 
Gary Ward, Branch Secretary 

To help our jobs fight campaign, please 
fill in this form and send it back to the 
branch (address at bottom of page): 

 I want to be a UNISON contact or rep in my 
workplace 

 I want to recruit some UNISON members, send 
me some forms 

 I can help lobby/write to local councillors 

 I want to help out at demonstrations against 
these cuts (eg holding placards, leafleting etc.) 

 
Please tell us your name: 
 
Address: 
 
 
Postcode: 
 
Phone numbers: 
 
Email address: 


